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As a road user in the state of Oregon i want better roads but am failing to see how 

this bill will actually help me.  All I really see is a significant increase in cost for each 

and every Oregonian without a corresponding benefit.  ODOT is still poorly managed 

and there are already existing measures that should be overseeing their programs 

but apparently are doing that oversight.  Looks like we are taking money to create 

more bureaucracy without good oversight and will still be in the same hole in 5 years 

from now.   

DO NOT PASS THIS BILL. 


